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RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD

TO: Finance Committee and Board of Directors, Tampa Sports Authority
DATE: February 5, 2024
RE: Recommendation for Award — Bid 23-06 (Glass Railing Replacement Project, RJS)

Please be advised that one (1) sole electronic bid regarding the above-referenced commodity
and service was received on Thursday, February 1, 2024 at 10:00a.m. Six (6) companies attended
the mandatory pre-bid conference on Thursday, January 18, 2024 at 10am in-person and via MS
Teams. The Authority received one (1) sole responsible bid proposal from Tuttle, a Dant Clayton
Division and two late proposals; one after 10am on the due date and the other on Friday,
February 2", 2024 from a company who did not attend the mandatory pre-bid conference.

It is the staff’s recommendation that the bid received from Tuttle, a Dant Clayton Division of
Louisville, Kentucky be accepted as the sole responsive and responsible bidder meeting
requirements and specifications for total cost of $1,071,055.

Time is of the essence.

Bids Evaluated By: Deltecia Jones, Procurement Manager
Joshua Munk, Director of Facility Services
David Moss, VP of Stadium Operations
Ken Johnson, Capital Projects Manager

cc: Bid File
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